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 35th Foundation Day of IIM Lucknow 

 
“From a humble beginning to a glorious landmark” –IIM Lucknow celebrated its 
35th foundation day this week. 35 years back, the foundation stone was laid on 27th 
July 1984. 
 
The festivities started from 20th July 2019, with various sporting events for the entire 
IIML community members (students, employees and their families). 
 
Following sporting events (Power Lifting, Deadlift, Bench Press, Snooker, Squash, 
Table Tennis, Gym, Squash, Badminton and Swimming) were organised for the IIML 
community members. These events saw active participation by the employees, family 
members of the employees and the students.  
 
On 27th July 2019 the festivities started with Tree Plantation Drive in the morning. More 
than 200 trees with medicinal properties including Neem, Jamun and Mahuha were 
planted. The drive was started by the Director Dr. Archana Shukla planting a Neem 
tree. Faculty members, staff members and students actively participated in the drive. 
Speaking about the drive, Dr. Archana Shukla, Director, IIM Lucknow said that saving 
the environment is the most important agenda today globally. IIM Lucknow has always 
believed in focusing on saving the environment, be it creating and maintaining the 
green cover or recycling of water or rainwater harvesting. This drive had a specific 
reason too – in the coming three months IIM Lucknow would be focussing on 
infrastructure development (a necessity to cater to future infrastructure requirements 
due to EWS reservation guidelines), this drive was compensatory plantation to 
minimise the effect of construction in the coming months. She added that further the 
institute plans to focus on creating exclusive areas for Medicinal plants to create 
awareness of the same and also as a conservationist step. 
 
In the evening a Cross Country run was organised. Employees and students 
participated in the same with full vigour and excitement.  The festivities ended with a 
cultural nite.  
 
For any further query/clarifications, please feel free to contact: 
 
Prof. Vikas Srivastava 
Chairperson, Corporate Communications and Media Relations 
Email: ccmrchair@iiml.ac.in 
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